St. Charles — Lincoln County Medical Society

2%

August 9, 2024

Dear Medical Student:

Thank you for applying for a scholarship through the St. Charles — Lincoln County Medical Society, in
association with the Missouri State Medical Society. This scholarship is being offered to a medical
student attending a medical school in the State of Missouri that has graduated from a high school in St.
Charles or Lincoln County.

This is our 20th year and now the scholarship has increased to $10,000. It is mainly based on financial
need, although other criteria in the application are used, so please be creative when filling out the form.

The decision of the Scholarship Committee is final. The Scholarship award will be presented at the
December 3, 2024 meeting which will be at St. Joseph Health Center. Please return your completed
application no later than November 3, 2024. You may return the application by mail, or e-mail, as
indicated on the last page of the application.

We would also like to invite you to join our medical society under student status. An application is
provided on the website for your use. Please feel free to make copies to share with other students that
are interested in an associate membership. There are no dues. We know that you are busy and may not
be able to attend many of the meetings, but when you are in town, we invite you to attend our regular
meetings. There are nine society meetings a year, and are usually held on the 4n Tuesday of the month.
These meetings include dinner and a CME lecture. Should you like to attend these meetings, please
send me your email address to begin receiving the meeting notices.

Good luck,
Scholarship Committee

Martin Willman, M.D. Chairman





